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Dear Dr. Martin,

My father, Mr. Lyon Cohen, 
has been ill for some time, and has asked 
me to write and thank you for your kind 
invitation to continue as a member of the 
Health Survey Committee.

He instructs me to tell you 
that if you find that his services are of 
value to you, he will be glad to continue 
on the Committee.

Thanking you again, I am,

s\ sincerely 
---------'
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Dr. C. F. Martin, 
Faculty of Medicine, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.


